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P You don't often get email from jenni@mtlemmonrealty.com. Learn why this is important 

I CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. 
Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment. 

Suggestions for the board members for early fire season: 
Posting more social media about restriction's in English and in Spanish, on all channels as well as in 
Nogales, Hermosillo area. 
Shut down the shooting range way earlier than normal, No shooting after dark. 
More Forest service law officers checking the picnic and camping sites ( even the ones that are closed for 
the winter season). 
Posting signs in English and Spanish about fire restrictions. 
When we are fire restrictions more social media about how much the fines will be. 
When we go into fire restrictions ( which we most likely will be sooner than later) Forest service Law 
officers NEED to give tickets out! No more warnings, people need to realize they will get fined. 
Flip the" Watch for ice and snow plow signs and put NO FIRE signs" 

Thank you for your time, 
Jenni Zimmerman 
President of the MLBEA 

Jenni Zimmerman 

520-5 76-1333 office 
jenni@mtlemmonrealty.com 

ii 


